
 
 

 
 
Public Service Announcement 

 

 

Upgrade to new SPOT devices 
 

Start Date: June 7, 2018 

End Date: June 29, 2018  
Nunavut-wide                   60 sec 

 
The Government of Nunavut is upgrading to a new SPOT device. The Generation 1 
SPOT units are being replaced by new Generation 3 units. 
 
The Generation 3 SPOT units are active and are available to use in: 
 

 Arctic Bay 

 Baker Lake 

 Cambridge Bay 

 Cape Dorset 

 Chesterfield Inlet 

 Clyde River 

 Coral Harbour 

 Gjoa Haven 

 Grise Fiord 

 Pond Inlet 

 Resolute Bay 

 Whale Cove 

 Iqaluit 

 
As of June 22, 2018, old Generation 1 SPOT devices will be deactivated in these 
communities. 
 
SPOT devices in remaining Nunavut communities will continue to be active and safe to 
use. They will be replaced at a later date.   
 
SPOT units should always be returned after your trip. For more information, please 
contact the Nunavut Emergency Management office at 867-975-5322 or 
NEM@gov.nu.ca.  
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